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Form a sherpa's point of view
Iain Schrøder, his daughter and her friend went to Glomdalen to assist during the diving through Jordtulla and 
filshooting in July 1985. In his article he describes the events from a carrier's poin of view. After 5 days of preparations 
the 580 m long underground outlet was dived through.
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